
Split-Color MPS600U Models to be discontinued

In our continuing efforts to stream-line our product offering, Federal Signal is discontinuing the following MicroPulse® Ultra models:
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Discontinued 
Model #

Description
Recommended 
Substitute Model

Description 

MPS600U-BA
Split color MPS6 Ultra
(3 Blue and 3 Amber LEDs)

MPS620U-BA
Dual color MPS6 Ultra
(6 Blue and 6 Amber LEDs

MPS600U-BR
Split color MPS6 Ultra
(3 Blue and 3 Red LEDs)

MPS620U-BR
Dual color MPS6 Ultra
(6 Blue and 6 Red LEDs)

MPS600U-BW
Split color MPS6 Ultra
(3 Blue and 3 White LEDs)

MPS620U-BW
Dual color MPS6 Ultra
(6 Blue and 6 White LEDs)

MPS600U-RA
Split color MPS6 Ultra
(3 Red and 3 Amber LEDs)

MPS620U-RA
Dual color MPS6 Ultra
(6 Red and 6 Amber LEDs)

MPS600U-RW
Split color MPS6 Ultra
(3 Red and 3 White LEDs)

MPS620U-RW
Dual color MPS6 Ultra
(6 Red and 6 White LEDs)

MPS600U-WA
Split color MPS6 Ultra
(3 White and 3 Amber LEDs)

MPS620U-WA
Dual color MPS6 Ultra
(6 White and 6 Amber LEDs)

MPS600U-GA
Split color MPS6 Ultra
(3 Green and 3 Amber LEDs)

MPS620U-GA
Dual color MPS6 Ultra
(6 Green and 6 Amber LEDs)

T I M I N G

New orders for the discontinued models will only be accepted through March 31, 2020.  After this date, any remaining 
inventory will be available only “while-supplies-last”.

2645 Federal Signal Drive, University Park, IL 60484 • www.fedsig.com
Police/Fire Phone: (800) 264-3578  •  International Police/Fire Phone: (708) 534-3161  •  Amber Market Phone: (800) 824-0254

For more information, contact your local Federal Signal sales representative 
or visit our website at www.fedsig.com

S U B S T I T U T E S

Federal Signal’s line of Dual-Color MPS620U models are the recommended substitute.

https://www.fedsig.com/product/micropulse-ultra


